
 

His vision.
Their future.
Your legacy.

The Goldstein Legacy Society was

established to honor Dr. Goldstein

and ensure his vision for children and

families lives on forever. Your support

through a legacy gift to The Florida

Center in his memory allows

vulnerable children to continue

receiving the specialized services they

need to lead healthy, happy lives.

A beloved pediatrician in

Sarasota for over 30 years,

Dr. Norman Goldstein's

approach integrated

behavior, development, and

education with traditional

medical care. He focused on

the whole child, including

family, environment, and

other factors impacting

development. 
 

In 1979, he officially

founded an organization

devoted to early childhood.

Today, The Florida Center

for Early Childhood carries

on his vision, helping young

children overcome

challenges and reach their

full potential.

Make a pledge or learn more:  

941.371.8820 x.1165

www.thefloridacenter.org


